
Please join us
The Los Angeles Area Chamber of Commerce, the California Forward Action Fund, and the 

Yes on 31 Campaign cordially invite you to join Gary Toebben, Connie Rice, Antonia Hernandez, 
Pete Weber and Sunne McPeak, Co-Chairs of the California Forward Action Fund, for a reception 

to learn about Proposition 31, the Government Performance and Accountability Act 

Two receptions will be held 
refreshments and light hors d’oeuvres will be served

Wednesday, October 3
Downtown LA

Los Angeles Area Chamber of Commerce
350 S. Bixel Street, Los Angeles

4:00 - 5:30 P.M.

 
Thursday, October 4

West LA
Offices of Manatt, Phelps & Phillips, Board Room

11355 W. Olympic Blvd., Los Angeles
6:30 - 8:00 P.M.

Come learn why business and civic leaders statewide are 
supporting Proposition 31 and why the LA Daily News says

Proposition 31 “...will help lawmakers make better decisions and 
give local governments sharper tools to solve complex problems.”

Please RSVP to Mark Orcutt at mark@cafwd-action.org or call (415) 362-9650.

Paid for by Californians for Accountability—Yes on 31, sponsored by the 
California Forward Action Fund, with major funding from CA Forward/

CA Forward Action Fund and Michael Marston (FPPC# 1310030)
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